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RE: REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF IPC LICENCE REG NO P0467-01
Dear Sir/Madam

On behalf of my client Mr Tim Cullinan, of Woodville, Ballymackey, Nenagh, Co
Tipperary, I herein request permission to review the exis }ﬁé IPC Licence for the
facility located at the same address (IPC Reg P0467- Og}gfollowmg discussions with
Agency personnel. ‘ 00\\«79

<O
The purpose of this review is to incorporat '@sbsociated pig fattening facility at
Ballyknockane, Ballymackey, Nenagh\ ipperary, which is directly associated
with the existing breeding unit gover@ﬁcb%f the existing IPC License. Jointly these
two facilities are fully integrated. s &
This review is also required for theﬁroposed development of an Anaerobic Digester
to be located between the two a&gs%mated pig farms at Ballaghveny, Ballymackey,
Nenagh, Co Tipperary.
These two facilities have been the subject of recent planning applications to North
Tipperary County Council (REF 07/51/0106 and REF 07/51/0108) respectively.

The new pig buildings proposed to replace the old pig fattening houses will
incorporate features to reduce environmental impacts, such as shallow storage tanks,
fully enclosed passageways, and leak detection systems, while at the same time
providing additional floor space for pigs to comply with welfare regulations.

In accordance with Article 15 of the Licensing Regulations (SI 85 of 1994), I herein
request permission to review the existing IPC Licence for this facility (Reg No
PO467 01), to incorporate the developments outlined above. I would be obliged if you
would deal with this matter at the earliest opportunity. I Attach fee of 126 Euro as
required.
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